
Come see the vision for
Williams Drive.

See how the future 
of Williams Drive is 
taking shape.
Georgetown residents, business owners and civic leaders joined the 
Williams Drive project team on March 9 for an open house showing the 
draft concepts for Williams Drive.

The focus of the Williams Drive Study is to create safe and efficient 
transportation options while integrating smart land use, community 
needs, and the future economic growth of the corridor.  The Study 
is a partnership between the Capital Area Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (CAMPO) and the City of Georgetown.

MARCH 9, 2016 
Georgetown Health Foundation
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Public 
Open

House

Your feedback from the design events have been conceptualized into a 
plan for Williams Drive. Join us for this open house to learn about the 
recommended approaches, and provide your input. You’re an essential 
part of the study.
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Stay
Informed>

Receive meeting notices
and updates on the project:

www.campotexas.org/campo-
plans/campo-2045-platinum-

plan/georgetown-williams-drive

Wikimaps Site:
www.wikimapping.com/wikimap/

Williams-Drive-Study.html
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What’s next...

See you there!

4-7pm


